
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 28, 2018

WYDC, INC.
33 EAST MARKET STREET
CORNING, NY 14830

In Re: Low Power Television Application of:
WYDC, INC.
W26BF, File number 0000053093
Channel 17, ELMIRA, NY
Facility Id no.: 15570

Dear Applicant:

We are currently processing the above-referenced displacement application that was filed during
the Special Displacement Window which was announced by the Commission on February 9,
2018 (DA- 18124). In order to be "displaced" for purposes of filing in the Special Displacement
Window, an LPT V/translator station must be subject to displacement by a full power or Class A
television station on the repacked television band (channels 2-3 6) as a result of the incentive
auction and repacking process. Our review of this application indicates that this station is not
eligible to file displacement application during the Special Displacement Window.

Based on foregoing, your application is HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

ossein Hashendeh
Deputy Division Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau


